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Six students have left the district since enrollment was recorded on the first day of school on
Aug. 18.

  

Enrollment in Gothenburg Public Schools, which was recorded at 908 students on the first day
of school, is now reported at 902.

  

That number will be sent to Nebraska Department of Education officials and used in determining
state aid for the 2010-11 school year.

  

The high school juniors have the biggest class with 84 students. Seniors make up the smallest
class with 58.
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